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Paul Freeman

To: Paul Freeman

Subject: FW: NRE Wongawilli Nebo Area Project - Proposed Modification

 

 

From: Calvin Houlison [mailto:Calvin.Houlison@environment.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 9 July 2015 9:10 AM 
To: Paul Freeman 

Cc: James Dawson 
Subject: RE: NRE Wongawilli Nebo Area Project - Proposed Modification 

 

Hi Paul 

No comments from OEH on this one.  

Regards 

Calvin Houlison 
Conservation Planning Officer  
Planning (Illawarra), South Branch 
Regional Operations Group 
Office of Environment and Heritage 
Level 3, 84 Crown Street, Wollongong, NSW, 2500 
PO Box 513, Wollongong, NSW, 2520 
T: 02 4224 4179 
W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 


